
 

 

 

 

May 1, 2008 

 
Ms. Reneé J. Jenkins 
Director of Administration 
Secretary of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Application of The McClure Telephone Company to Increase its Insufficient 
Fund Check Charge; PUCO Case No. 08-531-TP-ALI 

Dear Ms. Jenkins: 

Attached is the executed Affidavit of Duane E. Schroeder, to be filed in connection with the above-
referenced matter on behalf of The McClure Telephone Company.  The Application was originally filed 
on April 21, 2008.   

Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
/s/ Carolyn S. Flahive 
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